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Dear members of the Committee On Finance and Revenue, 

 

My family and I are in full support of this bill.  The Death Tax – taking money from 

those who earned and saved to benefit their heirs - usually children and 

grandchildren – is nothing more than a money grab by the State.  There is no reason 

the State should be more aggressive than the Federal government so we support the 

$13M limit that SB 405 calls for. 

 

Please balance the State's budget proactively by managing spending, not 

retroactively by raiding gravesites. 

 

Dean  

 

 


